Dear Pineview Families,

Get ready for a week filled with enchantment as we celebrate our incredible teachers during Teacher Appreciation Week,
Monday, May 5th through Friday, May 9th! We've conjured up a magical plan inspired by some of our favorite Disney
moments to show our gratitude for their hard work, dedication, and the wonderful impact they have on our children every
day.

Monday: Ohana Means Family

e Theme: Embrace the spirit of togetherness! All students are invited to dress up in any
Disney-themed attire of their choice.

e Parent Involvement: Stitch Says Thank You! Please encourage your child to write a
short note or draw a picture telling their teacher how much they mean to them. Send them to
school with your child to give to the teacher.

Tuesday: Haukuna Matatah

Theme: No worries, it's a day to relax and enjoy!

Parent Involvement: | Just Can’'t Wait to Be King! Let's give our teachers the royal
treatment! Consider sending in a little something that will bring them joy and help them
say, "no worries!" This could be a small treat, a gift card, or anything thoughtful.

Wednesday: Our Teachers Are Incredible

e Theme: Celebrating the superpowers of our educators, because they are Incredible! Your child
may wish to dress like a superhero.

e Parent Involvement: Give your teacher something to power through the day!
Perhaps a coffee, an energy bar, or another thoughtful item to help them stay
energized and feel appreciated.

Thursday: Meeksa Mooska Our Teachers are the Best

Theme: Oh boy! It's a day to celebrate our teachers' fantastic qualities.
Parent Involvement: Give your teacher a mouskatool for their classroom! Consider

sending a helpful item for their classroom, such as extra supplies, a new book, or

something that would make their teaching day a little easier.

Friday: To Infinity and Beyond
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e Parent Involvement: Treat your teacher to a stellar gift. Let's send our teachers off
with a gift that shows them how much we value their dedication.
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We believe this week will be a wonderful way to show our teachers and staff how much we appreciate everything they do.
Your participation in the themed days will make this celebration even more impactful. You may wish to team up with other
families in your child’s class to make some of these things happen. You can choose to participate one day or all the days.

However, please do not feel obligated to participate at all. _This is completely voluntary and the examples are just
suggestions.

Thank you for your continued support and encouragement of our scholars and teachers. You make a difference!

Mrs. Hynek



